

Republic of the Philippines Office of the President COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION

Regional Office III

Matulungin St., Diosdado Macapagal Government Center, Brgy. Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga, Philippines



MEMORANDUM 038, s. 2020

For

The Presidents/ Heads, Public and Private Higher Education Institutions in Region III

Subject:

PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AGAINST "CORONAVIRUS DISEASE"

(COVID-19) OF CHEDRO III

Date :

12 March 2020

This is in conjunction with CHED Advisory Nos. 1, 2 and 3 from the Office of the Chairperson released at www.ched.gov.ph and CHEDRO Regional Office III Facebook. The CHED Regional Office III is adopting strict measures to ensure health and safety of CHEDRO III personnel and stakeholders to prevent and control the rapid spread of the "Coronavirus Disease" (COVID-19).

For concerns or transactions, we encourage everyone to kindly reach us through the following telephone numbers, email and official Facebook accounts, while applicants for STUFAPS are advised to use the online application at https://chedro3.com/chedro3stufap.

Unit/ Division	Telephone No.	Email Account	Facebook Account
CHEDRO III	(045) 436-1846-47;		
MIS and	(045) 402-6659		
Technical	(045) 402-6659	Chedro3@ched.gov.ph	CHED Regional
Records	(045) 436-1846;	Carramage ripin	Office III
Section	(045) 436-1847		
UniFast	0945-897-3048	Unifastro3@ched.gov.ph	CHEDRO 3 - Unifast
STUFAPS	0932-487-4050		
	(045) 436-1846;	Imchedro3scholar@gmail.com	Stufapunit
	(045) 436-1847	00	
K to 12	(045) 436-1846	Chedro3k12@ched.gov.ph	

All HEIs in Region III are advised to exercise extreme vigilance and utmost efforts to prevent the possible transmission of the virus.

For widest dissemination, please.

MARIA TERESITA MACANAS SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV

Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Director IV

/T11